Correspondence re: Report 7(a) Community Bus Services

Submissions received from residents of Ward 43 not in favour of a community bus

PRESENTED TO THE COMMISSION

MAR 2 6 2014

March 25, 2014

Dear TTC Board Members:

I register a "No" to this expanded initiative.

My reasons are very well summarized in the "Recommendation" section of your document.

I believe it adds an unnecessary burden to the system and proponents of this expansion do not recognize as is stated in the "Recommendation" document that TTC services has changed since the introduction of the CBS program in term of accessibility, frequency of service, coverage of territory, etc.

Last detail: I am a 66 years old male who started to be a TTC user about 18 months ago. I need to trade my car and dared myself to use the TTC exclusively for 3 months; we are 18 months later and enjoy my new mode of transport. In general service is very good, drivers are usually very polite (unlike what the media enjoy reporting!), frequency is good.

We need a long term vision of developing a subway system to be constructed over 15 to 20 years and serving the various sections of the city; ex. Montreal, Vienna, Singapore, London, etc.

Thank you and have a good day

Andre J. Bergeron
AB&A
Andre Bergeron & Associates
Consultant in Travel Retail and Airport Commercial Development

187 Greyabbey Trail

Toronto, Ontario

M1E 1W2

tel: 416 287 1616 Fax: 416 282 2232

e-mai:l andre.bergeron4@sympatico.ca

McDonald, Dawn

From:

Bruce Barr
bbarr5267@rogers.com>

Sent:

March-25-14 6:19 AM

To: Cc: GSOEMail Paul Ainslie

Subject:

Community Bus

Another waist of Tax Payers money!

Albert Barr Ward 43